
Hello Wonderful 3rd Grade Parents 
 

Vanessa Murphy – (928) 266-3262   vanessa.murphy@bwcs.k12.az.us 
Jenny Miller – (419) 551-4430   jenny.miller@bwcs.k12.az.us 
Nicole Fiola- (626) 483-1497  nicole.fiola@bwcs.k12.az.us 

 
 

Hello Fabulous Parents! First of all we hope that you are all 
doing well.  We know that times are uncertain and trying, but we are 
here for you and your children.  We have put together these 
assignments to help keep your children learning.   

Our expectation is that some time is set aside each day for 
your children to work through the assignments that we have 
prepared for them.  The assignments can be completed at their 
pace, however there is an assignment for each day.  Students will 
have a reading, writing, and math assignment.  All of their logins 
have been provided either through communication or on their actual 
computers.   

We have kept the assignments to a couple of websites to make 
things easier for everyone.  Your children have used or heard of all 
these websites in class, and should be familiar with them.  If you go 
to the Blackwater Community School Website all of these sites are 
listed. This is the login where all websites are listed: 
https://www.bwcs.k12.az.us/mywork/mywork.html 

 
• Think Central- this is our reading curriculum 
• Smarty Ants- Phonics and reading practice 
• Mi Write- Writing activities and curriculum 
• IXL- Math Practice 
• Pearson Realize – Math practice 

• Scholastic- Reading Resource 
 

We know that these next few weeks are going to be difficult 
for everyone.  We were talking the other day about how much we 
miss your children and being in our classroom families.  You will have 
any contact information that you need to get ahold of us.  Thank 
you for being patient and flexible. 

 
The Third Grade Team 


